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Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are extremely excited that this term, all year groups are working on a project 

with the Old Royal Naval College and the Painted Hall.  Each class will visit the 

Painted Hall to take part in a workshop.   

Children in Year 5 and 6 will explore the Painted Hall to uncover the hidden stories 

of the Painted Ceiling and learn more about how the artists worked to produce the 

paintings. They will also discover how the conservators cleaned this amazing 

masterpiece for future generations to enjoy and then, continue their learning 

through writing and art when back at school. 

Children's learning from all year groups will then contribute to a whole school 

display alongside some 3D artwork created with Arty Party and funded by the 

Friends of Halstow. We look forward to being able to share the outcomes of this 

project with you. 

The trip for year 5 children will take place on Tuesday 20th September. We will be 

leaving school at 9.30 am and arriving back to school around 2.30 pm. 

On the day, please provide your child with a water bottle and a packed lunch. We 

will be walking there and back, so please ensure that they wear comfortable 

clothes and shoes and bring a backpack. 

We are in desperate need for parents and carers to join us on our trip. Should you 

wish to accompany your child’s class, please get in touch with the school office at 

hscontact@hasltow.compassps.uk 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

Please find on the next page, the itinerary for the day. 

Our best wishes, 

Miss Holder and Mr Vousden 
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Timetable for the day: 

9.30 am – Leave school 

10.15  Meet and greet – Bags, coats, toilets  

10.30  Painted Ceiling Investigators 

12.15  Lunch 

12.55  Themed trail & C18 Skittles 

14.00  Get ready to depart  

14.30 – Arrive back at school 

  

 

 

 

 
 


